[image: ]A message from Mr Perkins….

What a fantastic turnout for the FOB's Annual Christmas Fair yesterday afternoon.  When I poked my head in, it was  filled to the rafters with all stalls incredibly busy with buying and selling.  Firstly, I must thank the dedicated FOBS team who have, over a number of weeks, put in a tremendous amount of effort to ensure the success of the Christmas Fair.  Secondly, I would like to thank the staff team for supporting the event, manning stalls and all the additional organisation, but particularly Mrs Pedgrift, Mrs Morgan & Mrs Smith who have put in a lot of effort on top of their normal 'day' job!  Finally, thank you to all the parents who came to support the event. The money raised through the FOBs events really does help to support all the school community and this year’s fair made a staggering £1127.36 !!

There has been an incredible response to the parental questionnaire this term - over 80 returned questionnaires!  I will be closing the entry for the vouchers on Monday morning at 9am.  I will then be drawing a questionnaire  at random and announcing the winner next week.

Just a quick reminder that school closes on Friday 22nd December at the normal time of 3:15pm.

Have a fantastic weekend 😊

Best Bits of the Week
Nursery
Making Christmas lists.

Reception
 Hot chocolate, cookies and  reading stories with our parents.
Year 1
Practising our song for the Christmas concert.
Year 2
Learning about Christmas in Mexico.

Year 3
Making sweet kebabs for the Christmas Fair.

Year 4
Winning class of the week for PE in Dream Big Sports.
Year 5
Rehearsing for our Christmas performance.
Year 6
Making Christmas cards.







Christmas Jumper Day
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to all who wore Christmas jumpers today. We raised £93 for Save the Children.

























 
 
Attendance
Best Weekly Attendance – Year 4 – 99.26%
Whole School Attendance – 96.04% (weekly) & 96.34% (yearly)

 
 
 
Next Week
Monday
School Panto 2 – 3pm
Young Voices Club
Tuesday

Wednesday
Dream Big Sports Club Y5/6
Thursday
Christmas Concert 9.30 – all parents and friends welcome.
Dream Big Sports Club Y3/4

Friday
Y3 Swimming.
Dream Big Sports Y1/2
Christmas Parties (own clothes)
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